
 

 

 
 

FIRMWARE UPDATE RELEASE DETAILS 
 

i300 
 

DIVE COMPUTER 
 

to version 1D 
 

(from any previous version) 
 
 
EXPLANATION 
 
In response to input received from staff and users of the i300, Aqua Lung has corrected or 
modified the following items to improve the i300’s operation:  
 

• We have received reports of units not registering a change to sea level when the 
previous activation period was at high altitude.  This has only been shown to occur when 
relying on the H2O (wet) activation feature (i.e., directly diving the unit without 
activating it first on the surface).  This firmware release corrects the bug. 
 

UPDATE PROCESS   
 
You can update your i300 firmware (operating software) to newly released revision 1D by 
following the “How to Update Firmware to a Dive Computer” instructions in the DiverLog 
software.  There is no need to return the unit to Aqua Lung. 
 

DiverLog is available on the http://www.ediverlog.com web site. 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your Authorized Aqua Lung Dealer. 
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